

Wednesday, 19th April 2023

Dear Parents,

This is a reminder for the forthcoming HPV dose 2 vaccination visit, for Year 9 students, on **Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> May 2023.** 

It is not necessary for parent/carers to complete another consent form for this HPV 2<sup>nd</sup> dose as the existing consent submitted for dose 1 will be used.

Catch-up vaccinations will be offered for those pupils still requiring dose 1 HPV where we have an existing submitted consent form.

If any child is still to receive dose 1 HPV and does not have a submitted consent form to date, they can contact the Immunisation Team on the above email or call 01483 794887.

Access to the HPV consent form will close on Friday 28th April 2023, 4pm.

If a parent/carer previously consented and now wishes to withdraw, they should email <a href="mailto:csh.sur-schoolimmswest@nhs.net">csh.sur-schoolimmswest@nhs.net</a>

From the day after our school visit, any parent/carer submitting an E Consent to Cinnamon will receive an automated email reply informing them we have already visited their child's school and a link to self-book into one of our clinics.

Kind regards, School Office

## MORE HOUSE SCHOOL

Moons Hill, Frensham, Farnham, Surrey, GU10 3AP

T: 01252 792 303 E: schooloffice@morehouseschool.co.uk W: www.morehouseschool.co.uk

More House School is firmly committed to safeguarding children | Registered Charity No. 311872 | Company Reg: London 00523768















